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Power Supplies : Time to replace ?  
Power supplies are often the weakest point of an otherwise highly reliable process control 

system.  While the typical operating life of process control equipment can often exceed 25 years, 

we recommend considering replacement of PLC/PAC power supplies beginning at 

about 10 years of operation depending on the temperature and voltage of the operating 

environment. This recommendation is based on well established science and our many 

years of experience with our customers...   

 

Click to read the Tech Tip.  

For more information, please contact support@napa.fr. 
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